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NOTICE TO THE ONEIDA COMMUNITY 
 
 
March 18, 2020 
 

As the Public Health Officer for the Oneida Nation, I wanted to 
express the importance of everyone in the Oneida Community 
doing their part to slow the spread of COVID19. 

Over the past several weeks, a variety of preventive measures have been 
implemented across the world.  As responsible community members, it is 
critical we ALL do our part to slow the spread of COVID19.  Some 
prevention measures have been system changes such as limiting the 
number of people for social gatherings, even closing businesses for a 
period of time.  Other prevention measures are things each individual 
community member can do.   
 

 Wash your hands frequently and cover your cough 
 Stay home when you are sick 
 Avoid sick people 
 Avoid crowds and practice social distancing 
 Avoid ALL travel unless Absolutely Necessary 

BEFORE YOU TRAVEL PLEASE CONSIDER:   
 Avoid ALL travel unless Absolutely Necessary. 
 Be prepared to self- quarantine for a minimum of 14 days after  
 All members who have traveled 

Depending on your unique circumstances, you may choose to delay or 
cancel your plans. If you do decide to travel, be sure take steps to help 
prevent getting and spreading COVID-19 and other respiratory diseases 
during travel.  For the most up-to-date COVID-19 travel information, visit 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Travel page at 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html.  
 



 

GUIDANCE FOR THOSE THAT HAVE RECENTLY TRAVELED: 
 All Members returning to Wisconsin from domestic or 

international locations should monitor their health and practice 
social distancing. 
 

If you have traveled recently and have questions about your individual risk 
beyond the CDC guidance, contact your provider. 
 
For all non-health questions, please contact: Oneida Hotline number: 
920-869-4481 or e-mail COVID-19@ONEIDANATION.ORG.   
 
 
 
 
Michelle Myers, Interim Community/ Public Health Officer 
 


